December 20, 2021
Middle School Board Report

1. Name of the game has been to keep chugging along, get the kids through their material,
keep smiles on faces and a positive environment going into the holiday break. I think our
attendance has shown kids want to be in school. Teachers have been making their classes
engaging and fun.

2. Middle School Girls Basketball and Wrestling seasons have come to an end and were great
seasons by all that participated. Last year these seasons were cut short so it was greta to
see the kids participate. Thanks to all of the students and coaches for making this season a
success. MS Boys basketball will begin after break and we currently have 14 - 7th graders
and 11 (2 managers) - 8th graders signed up.

3. Our staff and students have been having fun participating in the 12 Days of Christmas
Activities we have set up through our PBIS team. Thanks to everyone participating as it has
been a fun way to build comradery and relationships. Some of the outfits on the dress up
days have been phenomenal, as I'm sure you have seen on the district webpage.

4. Teachers have been working hard to get units wrapped up before the holiday break and
kids retaught before the quarter activity.

5. Our Middle school Chickasaw Leadership Team (CLT) hosted a bake sale that was
rescheduled to this past Tuesday Night with all donations going to the All-Inclusive Park.
$429.24 was raised for this great cause. Thanks to all who made this a great success.

6. Lastly, Just want to say thank you to all as I am reminded everyday of how great a place this
is to work at. Thank you for allowing our students the opportunities they get here at New
Hampton CSD.



